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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

June 4, 2014 
 

Members present: Selectmen –Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, and Greg Marcucci; Road Foreman – 

Ralph Staib; VMS Construction representatives: Fred Laramie and Myron Johnson; American Buildings 

representatives: Chris Simmons and John Curtin.   
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 8:30am at the Town Garage. 

 

American Buildings inspected the roof and made suggestions for some repairs.  They will provide a report 

to the Town concerning their findings.  Once the report is finished and reviewed, VMS Construction will 

discuss the findings with the Town and at which time a decision on any necessary repairs can be made. 
 

Adjourn: Larry Bills motioned to adjourn at 10:00a.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 
 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk  


